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John J. Grossbaum :

Procurement Analyst, DCG, OA | AUG 41975

Research Corporation

In reference to our recent discussions regarding the unsolicited
proposal from Research Corporatien te undertake improvements in
NTH technology transfer activities, I am enclosing herewith a
copy of the April 18, 1975 letter Dr. Lamont-Havers sent in
response to that proposal.

In view of the foregoing, I believe that the generation of further
correspondence for release by the Office of the Director would be
unnecessary; however, this should net preclude continued informal
conversations between your office and Research Corporatlon along
the lines we discussed.

Enclosure
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Dear Mr. Marcy:
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